Attachment C - 2023 FCSS Surplus Carry-Over F-3 Attachment C

Approval Letter Page 1 of 1

Atbeo’bﬁ B Seniors, Community il Society and C N—
: : ivil Society and Community Initiatives
and Social Services 4 Floor Forestry Building

9920 108 Street NW
Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2M4
Canada

Telephone: 587-545-0829
www.alberta.ca

Kent Robinson
Chief Administrative Officer, Rocky View County
bscott@rockyview.ca

Subject: Rocky View County 2023 FCSS Surplus
Dear Kent Robinson:

Thank you for submitting the Rocky View County 2023 Family and Community Support
Services (FCSS) annual report. We have verified that your FCSS Program has a total surplus
of $37,176.59. The provincial portion of the surplus is $29,741.27.

On behalf of the Minister, | am writing to inform you that in alignment with paragraph 11(c) of
the 2023-25 grant agreement, your surplus funds from 2023 may be carried over and spent in
2024 on the FCSS eligible programming outlined in your surplus carry-over request.

The provincial portion of your carried-over 2023 surplus is still subject to the 20 per cent
matching requirement from the Rocky View County. You are required to spend the 2023
surplus by the end of 2024 and provide associated reporting on the use of the provincial
portion, as well as required matching funds as outlined in the current grant agreement.

Thank you again for your commitment to strengthening Alberta’s communities.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this decision, please do not hesitate to e-mail
the provincial FCSS Grant Program’s shared inbox at scss.fcssadmin@gov.ab.ca.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by Cheryl Naundorf
Cheryl N au nd Orf Date: 2024.05.30 07:28:01 -06'00'

Cheryl Naundorf

Executive Director, Civil Society and Community Initiatives
Preventive Community Services

Ministry of Seniors, Community and Social Services
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